
Northern CA District St. Junipero Serra 
Province Fourth Degree 149th Exemplification 

Ladies Program                                                    
“A Visit with A Snowball in preparation for 

Christmas”.  
Saturday, December 2, 2023 

 
 

Meet after Lunch at 1:00 pm Ladies will be transported by bus 
to a conference room at the Lions Gate Hotel in McClellan 
Park. It is about 15-20 minutes away from the church.   
 
The Program will last until 3:00 pm and at such time the Ladies 
will be returned by bus to the Church. Arrival about 3:15 pm - 
3:20 pm.   
 
Title of the program: "A visit with A Snowball in preparation 
for Christmas".  All Ladies are invited.  If any Lady needs special 
travel arrangements, contact SK Ray Coughlin, email: 
cabman7@sbcglobal.net, 916-989-4226 in advance of the 
program.  
 
No cost for the Ladies or your Assembly.  It plans to be a "fun" 
event, with coffee, tea, and water available. 
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